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11th February 2022 

‘No Outsiders’ Pupil Voice Group  

I would like to share with you the name of three more members of our ‘No Outsiders’ group:  

Paige Bennett  

Maisie Beeston  

Melody Onuoha 

I am looking forward to meeting you all over the next few weeks and can’t wait to hear some of your ideas.  

Comic Relief/Red Nose Day – Friday 18th March 

For Red Nose Day this year, we will be selling some red noses in school.  

We only have 240 noses to sell.  

If you would like to purchase a red nose for your child, please pay £1.50 on ParentPay. Your child will 

be given one of the red noses. We are sorry, but you can not stipulate which red nose design your child 

would like. They will be handed out randomly. 

We do hope you will join us in raising some money for this historic charity.  

If you do not manage to buy one from school, they are also being sold in Sainbury’s. 

 
Dates for your Diary 

With more events for the children being planned, please remember to check dates on our online  

calendar: 

https://redhill.ttsonline.net/page/school-calendar 

Please note that you are able to subscribe to the calendar and add the dates to your Outlook or IOS. 

Dear Zoo 

Reception had a fantastic morning, on Thursday, at Theatre Severn watching Dear Zoo performed.  

We loved seeing the story acted out on a real stage and had so much fun jumping with the frog, scaring the 

lion and joining in throughout the story. 
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Celebration Assembly 

These children have received celebration awards from their teachers. 



Year 1 and Year 2 Boys and Girls Football Tournaments 

This week, the Year 1 and Year 2 boys and girls went to Grange Park to play in  tournaments against five 

other schools. 

 

On Tuesday, the girls finished 3rd and showed great enthusiasm and effort.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday, the boys won their competition; scoring 37 goals and only conceding 1 goal.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to both teams.  We are very proud of you. 

 

School Football Week 

This week, we have been taking part in Schools’ Football Week.   

Schools’ Football Week is an ongoing ESFA initiative designed as an opportunity for schools, teams and 

clubs from across the country to embrace schools’ football and the wellbeing benefits it provides to pupils 

and players.   

As part of this, the children have been completed lots of activities and they have specifically been looking 

at a Powerpoint of the Premier Leagues values and how these can be used during their PE sessions.   



 

This week, children from KS1 and KS2 have taken part in online safety 

workshops led by the talented professionals at One Day Creative. 

In Year 1 and Year 2, children explored the world of online gaming,  

developing strategies for staying safe online and celebrating what’s great 

about the internet. 

In Year 3 and Year 4, children learnt about in-app purchases and age 

ratings, exploring the terms ‘habit’ and ‘addiction.’ 

In Year 5 and Year 6, children discovered how images in the media 

(including online) do not always reflect reality and discussed ways to  

encourage positive body image. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



It has been an important week this week for one of our many pupil voice 

groups: the E-Safety Committee. 

Representatives from the committee planned and delivered assemblies to KS1 

and KS2 on Thursday. The children used Microsoft Teams and Power-

Point to deliver virtual assemblies and did a fantastic job! 

Belle and Zoe from Year 6 led the assembly for KS1, and Josh and Holly 

from Year 6 led the assembly for KS2. 

Well done children! 

 

 

 



On Monday this week, all children from across school took part in an  

assembly delivered by representatives from the children's mental health 

charity, Place2Be. 

Featured in the assembly were high-profile stars such as Olivia Coleman 

and Oti Mabuse as well as children from primary schools across the  

country. 

The theme of the assembly was ‘Growing Together’ - children were  

encouraged to think about the people in their lives who help them grow 

and develop and who they can turn to for support. 

Following the assembly, children created their own ‘Support Balloons’ which 

gave them an opportunity to further consider their own support networks. 

 

 

 

 


